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February 17, 2023 
 
Carla S. Burrmann, M.S., C.W.E. 
Manager, Aquatic Services and Waterways 
Environmentally Sensitive Lands 
Hernando County 
16161 Flight Path Drive 
Brooksville, FL 34604 
 
RE: T19014 Project Termination 
 
Dear Ms. Burrmann,  
 
This letter is to advise you that, as per your request on February 10, 2023, to withdraw, we will be 
terminating Hernando County’s RTP grant for the Peck Sink Trail and Overlook due to increased 
construction costs. 
 
The cancellation of your project will in no way prejudice any future application should you decide 
to reapply for RTP funding. We appreciate your interest in the Recreational Trails Program and 
hope that you will reapply for a trail grant with our office in the future. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at the information below. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Lauren Cruz 
Recreational Trails Program Coordinator 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
3800 Commonwealth Blvd., MS 585 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3000 
Office: 850.245.2681 
Lauren.Cruz@FloridaDEP.gov  

 


